
Read a book with 
your child and ask 
questions about 
what you read.  
Letter “V”  
Practice writing 
your name. 

Preschool Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 

No School 2-1 &2-15 
 

Please remember  
to always send your child 
in tennis shoes and a coat 

for outside time. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This week we will be talking about 
a country far far away. We will be 
looking at a globe and a map and 
comparing them and try to find 
China on the map. Your child will 
learn a Chinese greeting so please 
talk to them about this. For the 
next two weeks we will be talking 
about Chinese New year and the 
different things that they do in 
this culture. 
We will also make a bag for our  
valentines for our friendship party 
on Friday. The children will play 
post office and deliver their valen-
tines. Have a good week! 

Contact Information: 

 

Cindy  Price 869-7200 
cindy.price@bullitt.kyschools.us 

 

Tammy Hornak 869-

7200 

 
Check Out  

www.TheLeaderInMe.org 

For fun ways to bring the 7 

Habits home.   


